
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We wanted to make you aware of a mobile COVID-19 vaccine clinic that will be operating on
Friday, June 18 and Saturday, June 19, 2021 at Pierre Elliott Trudeau Public School (1111
Beatrice Street East, Oshawa) from 9:00 am to 6:30 pm on both days. This mobile vaccine clinic
is only open to those who are 12 years of age and older.

The vaccination clinic is being organized by a community partner, the Durham Region Health
Department and is not affiliated with the DDSB.

No appointment is needed, eligible participants can walk up during the noted dates and times to
receive their first dose. You must bring proof of age and address. Parent/guardian proof of
address can be used for youth receiving the vaccine.

As a friendly reminder, appointments will also be available at Ajax, Pickering, Whitby, Clarington,
Brock, Scugog, Uxbridge and Oshawa mass immunization clinics. To book an appointment at
any mass immunization clinic, please visit www.durhamvaccinebooking.ca or call
1-888-444-5113. For the Ontario Tech Campus Ice Centre Clinic (Oshawa) site please visit
https://covid19vaccine.lh.ca/ or call 905-721-4828.

For any general questions about COVID-19 or vaccination clinics, you can:

· Stay up-to-day on other upcoming mobile vaccine clinics and vaccination efforts in Durham
Region http://durham.ca/covidvaccines · Visit the Durham Region Health Department website

· Call the Durham Health Connection Line at 905-668-2020 or Toll-Free: 1-800-841-2729

Thank you,

Durham District School Board


